From:

To GL Freedom of Information

Subject: FW: FANZONE - IBROX - request for emails

14 September 2018 13:16:47 Date:

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

From:

Sent: 31 August 2018 14:26

Subject: FW: FANZONE - IBROX - request for emails

Just to check if it is ok to send these emails onto

**Thanks** 

On Behalf Of

Sent: 31 August 2018 14:19

Subject: FW: FANZONE - IBROX

From:

Sent: 30 August 2018 14:25 (Councillor) To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: FANZONE - IBROX

Sent on behalf of

Dear Councillor

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the 'Fan Zone' proposal at Ibrox Football Centre. Rangers Football Club have been in discussions with Glasgow Life regarding a proposal to stage a Fan Zone on the football pitch at Ibrox Football Centre. This proposal was for an initial pilot of four fixtures.

The Ibrox Football Centre is very much a local community asset and we must take into account the views of the Community Council with regard to permission for the facility to be used in such a way. In the case of this proposal, a formal objection was raised by Ibrox and Cessnock Community Council. It is for the parties involved to find an agreeable solution and we will hopefully continue to work with Rangers to develop their proposals in a way which satisfies the Community Council.

Yours sincerely



E-mail: glasgowlife.org.uk



A Please consider the environment before printing this email

Glasgow Life and its sub-brands are operating name(s) of Culture and Sport Glasgow (CSG). CSG is a company limited by guarantee, registered in Scotland with company number SC313851 and having its registered office at 220 High Street, Glasgow G4 OQW. CSG is registered as a charity with the office of the Scottish Charity Regulator (No

SC037844). (Councillor) [mailto glasgow.gov.ukl From: Sent: 29 August 2018 14:46 Subject: FANZONE - IBROX Dear I refer to recent media coverage regarding the above. For example: https://www.dailyrecord.co.uk/news/politics/glasgow-city-council-boss-accused-13144705 Media coverage claims that senior councillors in the administration scuppered a bid by Rangers FC to have a trial fanzone installed near its lbrox ground but backed the very same idea for Hampden, Scotland's national stadium. It is also suggested that the Council joined her Councillor in demanding Glasgow Life deny Rangers FC the use of the complex on Edmiston Drive for a proposed fanzone. Because of this Rangers FC were forced to scrap their application for a licence. It should be noted that Councillor The above raises questions about Glasgow City Council's role in this. I understand from reading the media coverage that Glasgow Life was progressing the proposal but received political representations against it and that the licensing application for it was withdrawn from the Licensing & Regulatory Committee because of similar political pressure. Could you look into these concerns as a matter of urgency and advise? I look forward to your reply. Regards

Councillor Glasgow City Council City Chambers George Square **GLASGOW** G2 1DU Telephone: 0141 Email: glasgow.gov.uk www com Montly Advice Surgeries

No advice surgeries during school or public holidays. Home visits available for constituents unable to attend.

## Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015

Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

For further information and to view the council's Privacy Statement(s), please click on link below:

www.glasgow.gov.uk/privacy